
 

EPC / Regular Meeting of the Board 
October 19, 2021 

 
Policy Committee Updates and Recommendations  

 

 
 

Re:  Notice of Development of New Policies  

1) Child Care Policy  
In accordance with Ministerial Order M326, the Child Care Order, Boards of Education 
are required to develop and adopt a Child Care Policy.   The purpose of the policy is to 
provide guidance with respect to how the board will support the use of board property 
for the provision of child care programs by either the board or third party licensees. 
 

2) Transportation Policy  
The District underwent a Transportation Audit in the spring/summer of 2020.  A recommendation 
that resulted from the Audit, and directed to the Board was the development of a Transportation 
Policy that aims to provide transparency and guidance on routing, eligibility, etc. among other 
factors.  
 

3) Scent Considerate Environment Policy  
Recognizing that some of our students, staff and community members may suffer negative health 
effects from exposure to scented products, a policy will be implemented for the purposes of 
supporting a safe and healthy working environment.  

 
 
 

 


